
Te Kupu o te wiki 
Heart  =  Manawa 

7th Sunday of Easter 
John 17:20-26  

School Calendar Term 2 2022: 

Newsletter.  
Friday 27th May 2022 - Week 4 Term Two 

2022: 

May: 

27th Katia’s Birthday 

29th Father Fredy’s Birthday 

28th Gagan’s Birthday 

June: 

7th New Student:  Marianne’s Birthday 

3rd TEACHER ONLY DAY - School Closed 

6th QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY - Public Holiday 

9th Clyde’s Birthday 

   

June: 

19th New Student:  Sara’s Birthday 

22nd Harold Life Education Trust 

24th MATARIKI - Public Holiday 

25th Alyssa’s Birthday 

July 

1st Kaven’s Birthday 

8th Caritas Mufti Day 

8th Last day of Term 2 2022 

25th First day of Term 3 2022 

Junior Room: Room 2 — Mrs Dillon (Whaea Dillon) 
Over the next few weeks 

we are looking at the  
Parables of Jesus and the 
miracles he did, which show 

His love for His people. Our 
first parable was "Jesus 

calms the Storm". The  
children watch learning 
clips of these miracles and 

are creating different  
artworks which retell the 

story and message that 
they tell.  



Middle Room: Room 1 and including Room 3 — Mr Jarka (Matua Jarka) 
 

This past week has seen a lot of disrupted routine with winter 

colds and sniffles making their way through the school.  In  

spite of this, school goes on. 

Our spiritual guide, Father Fredy, is about to turn a year older. 

To help him celebrate, we decided to make birthday cards. 

We shored ideas for what to put on and in our cards and then 

got to work.  As you can see, a lot of co

-operation and  

team-work saw us each produce a card 

we were proud of. 

Happy Birthday to you 

Father Fredy 

Senior Room: Room 3 — Mrs Donnelly (Whaea Donnelly) 

This week we did a visualisation where we entered a library and found a 

gift.  The gift was a book that we were the authors of.  By leafing 

through the book and reading some of the pages we were able to enter 

the book and walk amongst the characters.  We got this idea from our 

class novel Pages & Co where Tilly finds out that she is a Bookwanderer.  

We wrote and then drew our adventures which will be displayed next 

week in class. 

Senior Room: Room 3 — Mrs Guthrie (Whaea Guthrie) 

 

This week the children have moved from their draft to 

adding their designs onto their Matariki plate. This will 

be the last time you will see these before they are  

unveiled at our Matariki celebration on Thursday 23rd 

June starting at 5.30pm. 

 

In RE we have been continuing our journey alongside Te Wairua Tapu - the Holy Spirit.  

Looking at examples of the Holy Spirit in action in our bible, including the anointing of David 

as king. We have learnt about the Sacraments that use our sacred oil Chrism and the  

connection that this gives to God.  



  

Maligayang Kaarawan 
(HAPPY BIRTHDAY) 

Father Fredy 



UPDATE RE: 
 

Mufti Day 
Nano Nagle Charitable 

Trust 
 
 
 
 

 
$53.20 to date 
has been raised 
plus a food can. 

 
Thank you for your 
kind donations in 
supporting our 
MUFTI DAY 





 
 ****If you want to do a day trip to Invercargill in the School Holidays,**** 

I recommend the below event.  There are some pamphlets in the Office. 
Email me if you would like one sent home.       Mrs Crawford 




